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ISSUE: EDUCATION 

Senator Owen H. Johnson met with Half Hollow Hills High School Students and the

President of Half Hollow Hills PTA Council in Albany on March 8, 2011 to discuss their

concerns about the NY State Budget. 

Photo left to right:  Marietta Costa, President of the Half Hollow Hills PTA Council; Neilofar

Rahimzada, a Freshman at Half Hollow Hills High School East;  Nicole Lombardo, a Senior at

Half Hollow Hills High School West; Senator Owen H. Johnson; and Richard Martin, a

Freshman at Half Hollow Hills High School East.  
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